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The Northern Cape Provincial Treasury hosts the 2024 
Technical Committee for Finance Lekgotla 

We serve with passion. We deliver on time.

he Northern Cape Provincial Treasury hosted the 

T2024 Technical Committee For Finance (TCF) 
Lekgotla at the Protea Hotel in Upington.

The two day Lekgotla took place from 18 - 19 June 2024 
and various Heads of Treasuries and finance 
administrators across all nine provinces were in 
attendance.

The intention of the Lekgotla was to technically advice 
on the Provincial Fiscal Framework such as the 
equitable share, economy and conditional grants as 
well as various sets of elements contributing to 
institutional policies and to exchange ideas on how to 
construct sustainable municipalities across the country.

This year’s Lekgotla convened under the theme 
“Setting an agenda for the Budget Council in the 7th 
Administration”. Resolutions taken from the Lekgotla 
are implemented by National Treasury and Provincial 
Treasuries.

Delegates also took the opportunity to bid the outgoing 
TCF Chairperson, Ms Malijeng Ngqaleni for her tireless 
efforts during her tenure as she will be going on 
retirement soon.
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